Call to Action!

Save the Pine Bush Public Meeting

Citizens can take legal action against the City of Albany over the landfill

Wednesday March 14, 2007 at 7:00 pm

Village of Colonie Family Recreation Center ² Thunder Road, Albany

From Albany, go West on Central Avenue. Six blocks (1/10 of a mile) past Wolf Road, turn right onto Locust Park. Turn right onto Thunder Road and go to the Village of Colonie Family Recreation Center

Sick of the stench of the landfill? Tired of complaining? Tired of the deaf ear the City of Albany turns to complaints? Tired of nothing being done? Meet members of Save the Pine Bush and hear about legal action available to local residents who live with the stink. Save the Pine Bush lawyer, Peter Henner, will explain legal options available to residents suffering from the stench of the current landfill.

For more information, contact Lynne Jackson of Save the Pine Bush at 434-1954, lynnejackson@mac.com or Tom Ellis of Citizens' Environmental Coalition at 453-8874, pei1996@verizon.net

Take Action!



Save the Pine Bush

223 South Swan St., Albany, New York 12202 Voice 518/434-1954 Fax 518/434-6659 Email pinebush@mac.com www.savethepinebush.org